
 
 

Children (and their adults) are invited 

to join the next Kidical Mass bike ride! 

Sunday 28 April 2024 
 

Kidical Mass is a celebration of children cycling. Kids from every 

part of Oxford will meet in the city centre for a friendly group ride! 

Meet at West Oxford (Oatlands Road recreation ground), 

Headington (Manor Surgery, JR Hospital), East Oxford (Flo’s café), 

or North Oxford (Ferry Centre car park), setting off around 

2 o’clock and aiming to arrive in car-free Broad St around 3 o’clock. 

FREE! Bring your bike, bring a snack, and bring your adults! 

Everyone's welcome, whatever your age and ability, whether you're 

in a trailer or on your own bicycle, riding a tandem or a cargo bike. 

The ride is organised by Cyclox and will be marshalled. 

Extra safety marshals are always welcome, so if you know an adult who can volunteer to 

accompany the ride, please ask them to email kidicalmass@cyclox.org 

  

 

Turn up on the day, or 

register for updates at 

tinyurl.com/ 

KidicalMassOxfordApr24 
 


